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Year 2 Homework Letter
Friday 17th November 2017
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Have a great weekend, Mrs Fine and Miss Morris                                                                      
Our Learning This Week 


In English this week, we’ve had fun meeting Goldilocks, who came in to apologise for her appalling behaviour in the Three Bears’ house.  When questioned by the children she became very apologetic for eating the Bears’ porridge, breaking Baby Bear’s chair and sleeping in his bed (apparently she had only meant to look at his lovely Red Riding Hood book and she dozed off).  The children wrote letters from Goldilocks to the Three Bears where she said sorry and promised to help them clean up the house and mend the chair.  She has also promised never to let herself into somebody else’s house again without knocking on the door or ringing the bell first.  Well done, Goldilocks!


In Maths, Year 2 have been learning about fractions and how fractions relate to division and times tables.  The children have learned what 1/2 (one half) and 1/4 (one quarter) is as a fraction of a shape and of a group of objects.  
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Homework


There is a ‘Boggle’ activity for spelling this week – how many words can you find from the letters?


I hope that you got on alright with the MyMaths homework last week.  I can see that some children did not complete the task.  That may be because you had problems accessing the site – please let me know if this is the case.


I am setting some more Maths homework on the site this week.  It’s all about fractions, which we have been learning about in class.  There are also some very informative lessons which you can look at after you have logged with the first password, but not yet entered your child’s area.  Type in ‘modelling fractions of amounts’ in the search and look at the first 2 or 3 lessons.  This should help to consolidate some tricky concepts for your child.


Finally, please read with your child every day – thank you.





























 





We have sent out a note today with details of your child’s role and costume in the Nativity Production. Many thanks for your help with this.
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Dates for your Diary


28th-30th Nov - Parents’ Evenings – you should have received a parent mail informing you how to book online


Thurs 30th Nov – St Andrew’s Day Team – dress up in blue or purple


12th-14th Dec – KS1 Nativity











